

Registrar's Office

Queen's University Belfast Belfast BT7 1NN Northern Ireland Tel +44 (0) 28 9097 2500 www.qub.ac.uk

Our ref: FOI-22-135

14 June 2022

Mia Hougton

Email: request-852658-0f2d91c0@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mia

Further to your FOI request received on 9 May 2022 please find below the University's response to your request.

The information requested:

Could I please request the following information be released. The percentage of successful (successful being received an offer) applicants for your A100 Medicine course. That came from the following Regions:

Can the data please be for the years 2021.

We reviewed our original letter issued to you on the 31 May 2022. The department(s) who hold the information requested have since provided a new response, please see table below;

Region	% of Offers as at 30 June 2021
Northern Ireland	49.7%
North East England	1.9%
Wales	2.8%
Scotland	2.5%
West Midlands - England	1.4%
East Midlands - England	1.4%
Yorkshire & The Humber - England	1.1%
South West - England	2.5%
North West - England	5.2%
Eastern - England	1.1%
South East - England	5.5%
Greater London - England	3.9%
China	-
Hong Kong	1.1%
Singapore	> 0.3%
USA	> 0.6%
France	> 0.6%
India	1.1%
Germany	0%
Malaysia	1.1%

Region	% of Offers as at 30 June 2021
Italy	-
Poland	-
Spain	-
Ireland	6.4%
Romania	-
Canada	2.8%
Cyprus	> 0.3%
Switzerland	> 0.3%
Hungary	-
South Korea	> 0.3%
Australia	-
Pakistan	-
Netherlands	-
Bulgaria	-
Belgium	> 0.3%
Sweden	> 0.3%
Lithuania	-
Other EU	> 0.6%
Other Non EU	4.7%

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of part of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original request and should be addressed to the Information Compliance Manager c/o info.compliance@qub.ac.uk. Please remember to quote the reference number FOI-22-135 in any future communications.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

Information Compliance Unit